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February 2020 Newsletter 

Dear ladies, 

 

I do hope your new year is going great.  The auxiliary has started off real well.  

 

The blood drive on January the 5th went well, even though we had a lot of sickness going around.  

 

The Columbus Club Banquet was great.  As always great food and fellowship.  It was well attended.  

 

Now to the big thing. We're hosting the Ladies Auxiliary for the State Auxiliary Meeting on 

February the 8th.  We will need plenty of help.  There will be setting up before; more on this at the 

meeting.  We will have breakfast of biscuits, Jelly, butter, coffee, juice and milk.  This needs to be 

ready for 8:00 o'clock AM.  We will sell sweets during the day, so if you can furnish some please 

get them to the Hall.  It can be candy, cake, cookies, cupcakes, etc.  We will have drinks for sale by 

the men.  Then there is always clean up.  If you are able to come for a little while only, we will be 

happy.  

 

We skipped Secret Sisters this year.  We will decide to do something later in the year.  

 

The fish fries will be starting at the end of the month.  As always, help will be needed.  

 

We have quarterly communion on February 15th at Our Lady of the Holy Rosary at 4:00 o'clock 

PM.  Please make an effort to attend.   Then (tentatively) there is the dance afterwards after at the 

Hall.  Always fun.  

 

We need help in the kitchen on bingo nights.  Remember ladies this is how we get our money to 

support our charity work.  We have been doing great on our raffle and selling good as well, with 

nachos and candy. 

 

 The Sister of the Month for December was Edith Powers.  Thanks Edith, for all you do for the 

Auxiliary, the Knights, the Church, the community and the youth.   

 

Our next meeting is February the 5th.  The ladies cook and the men bring desserts and clean.  Rosary 

is at 6:00 PM, meal at 6:30 PM and meeting at 7:00 PM.  
 

God Bless, 

Dolores Acosta 
President 

Ladies Auxiliary 

  

Ladies February Birthdays- Samantha Clement, Betty Jarreau, Nancy Roig and Sherri Villar 


